
April 1, 2020 

 

 

Good Morning! 

 

Welcome to our Virtual Classroom! I’m excited to come back together and continue our 

discussions, our sharing, and our learning.  

 

Although there are some resources on my web page, most of what we will be doing will be 

shared through Google Classroom. If you haven’t checked out our Classroom, take a minute to 

sign into your school email account and look for the Google Classroom invitation that I sent out. 

If you don’t see that invitation, please email me right away and I’ll be glad to help you get in. 

Remember to use your school email for all school-related emails so that we can share 

information. Some aspects of Google (like Classroom) can’t be accessed with any email account 

other than a “k12.wcsdny.org” account.  

 

Some things to remember as we get into a routine: 

 

1. This is a new way of us sharing and learning. We’ll start out slowly to get used to our 

new space.  

2. Participate as much as you’re able to. As we adjust to our new learning space it will 

feel more comfortable.  

3. Ask for help! Just as you’d ask in Room 240, ask away! You can send me an email 

and I’ll get back ASAP! I’m here to help! 

4. Stay well! 

 

See you soon! 

 

Mr. Hogg 

 

Email: william.hogg@wcsdny.org 

Voicemail: (845) 298-5100 ext. 50842 

 

 

 

 

 


